
                      

NEWS                      
    

The darkling beetles have gone bye bye! We 
released them into the wild! Our butterflies have 

emerged, and the chicks are doing well!

We are currently finalizing our field trip plans. 
News of an upcoming field trip will be 

announced as soon as possible. Please refer to 
the weekly newsletter for information.

GOOD TO KNOW:
Nebraska 

Student-Centered 
Assessment System 

(NSCAS)
Starting in third grade, your child 
will be taking a state assessment. 
We have been preparing for this 
all year, the test will be given in the 
spring. The test dates will be 
shared at a later time.

Although the weather is warming 
up, it’s still Nebraska and it could 
change tomorrow. Even if the 
forecast may say 60 degrees, 
please send a coat for our 8:40 
recess as it’s still chilly in the 
morning!

Collaboration- March 19th
Jaixen- P.E.
Tlustos- Music
McDiffett- Computer

WHAT WE ARE LEARNING:
Science
Our unit test will be taking place toward the end of next 
week. We will be reviewing throughout the week.
Social Studies
We are learning about producers and consumers.
Language Arts
We are preparing for NSCAS, as our curriculum leads 
us through proper use of language and writing.
Math  
Now the third grade are working on area and 
perimeter. Thank you for continuing to practice 
counting coins and telling time at home.

Thursday, March 11

.

Chick Embryo 
Development

Our chicks are 
currently on Day 10 of 

Day 21 in their 
development. The 
chicks now have a 

prominent egg tooth 
and toe nails!! Mrs. 
Wells came in this 

week and we candled 
our eggs. Ask your 

third grader what that 
means and what we 

discovered!!


